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So Many Reasons to Smile at OPC!



From the Executive Director, Renee Cortright 
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On the short list of songs that have brought the world joy, you’d be hard pressed to top the Beatles’ 
“Here Comes the Sun,” with its cheerful melody and deeply hopeful lyrics (“the smiles returning to 
the faces”; “I feel that ice is slowly melting”).  Take a moment and hum this tune as you read the 
following announcement.                 We’re excited to announce that in October members will once 
again be able to take advantage of the weight and cardio rooms, swimming pools, indoor fitness & 
enrichment classes, woodshop and walking track with the modified business hours of 8 am – 5 pm, 
Monday through Friday. See reopening schedule of these activities on page 11.

This phased approach of offering in-person programs and services has the safety of members and 
staff in mind. In July, we began offering fitness and enrichment activities under the garden patio 
tent and portico.  These popular activities have been transitioned indoors pursuant to the guidance 
of the Governor’s Executive Order 175 and public health officials. 

Members will be required to participate in a health screening which includes having their tempera-
ture taken, wearing a mask inside the facility at all times and signing the Code of Conduct/Disclaim-
er.  Please refer to the Facility Reopening Guidelines located on the OPC home page for detailed 
reopening guidelines. The gym will only be used for fitness classes where physical distancing can 
easily be achieved. Basketball, pickleball, badminton, volleyball and other competitive team sports, 
along with cards, games, billiards, the computer lab and library will not be permitted until a future 
phase of re-opening. 

All non-resident memberships and annual woodshop user cards which have been frozen since the 
facility’s closure on March 13 due to the global pandemic, will be re-activated and extended accord-
ingly once a member first returns to the OPC. Memberships will remain frozen for those members 
who do not feel comfortable returning to the facility at this time.

*This phased preliminary plan may be revised and current target dates are subject to change. Stay 
up-to-date on our virtual and in-person offerings by visiting our website: www.opcseniorcenter.org 
and on our Facebook page: OPC Senior Center.  Weekly eblasts (an emailed newsletter) offer cur-
rent program details.  If you’d like to receive eblasts, email opcwebuser@opcseniorcenter.org. For 
immediate questions or concerns call 248-656-1403 x 0. 

We look forward to welcoming you back! 

Renee

at OPC - see page 17

     Only those members who have made an appointment or reservation to participate in a 
     specific OPC class or activity will be allowed in the facility to keep members and staff safe.

     Entry is allowed 15 - 20 minutes before the start of the program, and 15 minutes after the  
     program has started. 

     Drinking fountains, coffee and hot water machines are closed.  Please bring your own beverage.
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It was a Great Day at the OPC!


